Delegate C.T. Wilson, Chair

and Members of The Economic Matters Committee
Maryland House of Delegates

Annapolis, MD

RE: HB 0533-Immigration-Occupations and Professions-Licenses, Certificates and Registrations- Ol

Dear Delegate Wilson and Members of The Committee,

i urge your opposition for HB 0533, granting professional licensure to illegal immigrant applicants.
Simply put, illegal immigrants have NO rights in the United States because they simply don’t beiong
here. They should remain in their country of origin until which time they can follow due process and
become a LEGAL citizen. Therefore, certifying illegal immigrants with a professional license, is
unjustifiable. Doing so, minimizes the rights of those Marylanders who are LEGAL AMERICAN CITIZENS
and decreases the peace and unity that the Biden Administration claims to want for all American people.

Please vote an UNFAVORABLE report for HB 0533- Immigration- Occupations and Professions.

Thank you for your time,

Sarah Price (ACRWC)
221 Miller Street
Westernport, MD




